
Run Garioch – A Hot Finish to a Busy Weekend for Fraserburgh Running Club

Fraserburgh Running Club rounded off a hectic 
race weekend with strong performances at Run 
Garioch last Sunday, where the sun once again 
made its presence felt. The heat added an extra 
challenge, but the Brochers rose to the occasion 
across both the 10K and 5K events.
In the 10K, Andrew Blackhall 40:48 delivered a 
standout performance, finishing 2nd in the 
MV50 category, an incredible result considering 
the significant health challenges he has faced in 
recent months. His resilience and determination 
have been truly inspiring, and it’s fantastic to 
see him not just back out racing, but doing so 
with such strength. Here’s to more positive 
strides ahead for Blackie.
Jamie Mathers 45:09, taking on Run Garioch for 
the first time, was caught off guard by the “hilly 
route” but still came away with a strong result 
and a smile. 
“It was a great event! It was my first time so I 
wasn’t prepared for that hilly route – but I’m 
super happy with my run!”
Wilson Willox 48:10 also lined up in the 10K, 
with Pat Willox 34:49 representing the club in 
the 5K, both turning in solid runs in tough, warm 
conditions. 

Run Garioch provided a fitting 
finale to a busy weekend of 
racing, and all involved should be proud of their efforts. Well done, team!


